TO:    ALL WOOD COUNTY ARES MEMBERS  (OFFICIAL)

       ALL ARES AND NON-ARES AMATEURS ANYWHERE  (INFORMATION)

FROM:  KEN HARRIS WA8LLM ARRL DISTRICT 3

EMERGENCY COORDINATOR WOOD COUNTY EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS INC.

WOOD COUNTY ARES BULLETIN NR 21.13      DATE: March 28, 2021

SUBJECT: STARTING OVER AGAIN

The year 2020 was not a good year.  The Crona Virus stopped

almost all of our activities, both inside and out.  Now that

things a starting to look better the activities are starting to

be put on the calendar.

Since things are looking up, we need to start making plans on

how to get the events organized and our plans and communications

equipment back in shape.  Before the time slips away we need to

remember what we used to do during our last events.  What

equipment did we have and use the last time?  For most of the

events, it's been over a year, do we know where the equipment is

at, and does it still work?

Now is the time to think what events we used to participate in,

and what material and equipment we used.  Some of the equipment

that we used may not work as well, or not at all.  Sit down

right now, and think about each activities you were involved

with, and what equipment you used.

Are you ready?

Ken Harris WA8LLM

WCEC

Wood County WV

